
 

 

 
STUDENT- LED CONFERENCE 

 

Dear Parent, 

We cordially invite you to the Student Led Conference of Grade I scheduled on Saturday, 
February 10, 2018. It is an endeavour to empower our students to share the learning 
experience with their parents as they have learnt to map their learning goals. The 
Teachers would facilitate as student advocates and you will witness the joy and wonder 
of the young conference leader’s learning journey. 
 
Looking forward to your encouraging participation. 
 
N.B:  
1. Students to report to school with their parents in neatly attired school uniform with    
    ID Card.  
2. The time slot for attending the conference will be shared with you shortly through the  
    handbook note. 
3. Kindly fill in the tear off slip and return it to the class teacher by Friday, January 19,  
    2018.  
 

A hard copy of the Circular has been sent with the student. 
 

 


